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Chatham County Police Department Seeks to Identify Shoplifting Suspect 

 

  

Chatham County, GA (February 4, 2022) — The Chatham County Police Department is 

asking for the public’s help in identifying a shoplifting suspect. 

Detectives say the woman in the attached photos is suspected of shoplifting from the Wal Mart 

located at 6000 Ogeechee Road. The incident happened around 5:30 p.m. on January 17, 2022. 

Anyone with information about this person’s identity is asked to call Chatham County Police 

Department detectives at 912-651-4717, or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are 

anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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